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WELCOME BACK RIMU WHĀNAU!
We hope you all had a restful and enjoyable break. It’s been
lovely to welcome our Rimu students back for another
exciting term of learning, discovery, and creativity. The
energy in the classrooms has been fantastic, and we’re
already diving into some engaging and hands-on learning
experiences.
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To help reinforce the learning
happening in class, we’ve set up a
new Google Classroom called
Rimu – Activities for Home. This
space includes activities that align
with what we’re covering in class
and are a great way to support
your child’s understanding and
retention of key learning.
If you'd like to explore these
activities with your child at home,
you can join the classroom using
this code: tvpxaknt.

📌  Your child already knows how
to access Google Classroom, so
they’ll be able to show you how to
log in!
Thank you for your continued
support with your child’s learning
journey.

WHAT'S COMING UP?
This term, our science focus kicks off with an
exploration into the world of forensic science. Students
will become young investigators, solving mysteries and
learning how evidence is collected and analysed. As
the term progresses, we’ll shift our attention toward the
more formal aspects of the scientific process-making
observations, forming hypotheses, and conducting
experiments. A definite highlight will be our visit to the
Science Roadshow, where students will be able to
interact with a range of scientific displays and
demonstrations.

In mathematics, we’ll be weaving in measurement
concepts alongside our continued work with number
knowledge and strategies. Our measurement learning
will link well with our science investigations, making the
learning meaningful and relevant.

Writing this term promises to be an exciting ride! We'll
begin with narrative and descriptive writing, using
imagined crime scenes to spark our creativity. As our
science focus shifts, so too will our writing, evolving into
more formal scientific reports and explanations.

We’re looking forward to connecting with you all during
Learning Conversations in Week 5-a great opportunity
to discuss progress, celebrate successes, and look
ahead to the rest of the year. Ngā mihi nui for your
continued support.
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